Public Property Committee - February 25, 2021

The Public Property Committee met on Thursday, February 25, 2021 at 11:30 A.M. in the Council Chambers at City Hall.

"Due to the COVID-19 crisis and social distancing recommendations, the Public Property Committee meeting was held in person and offered electronically utilizing Zoom. Everyone was offered to participate by internet connection or by phone."

Committee Present: Richard Petersen, Chairman and Sharon Kroger

Present Electronically: Troy Schaben

Absent: None

Also Present: Mike Kolbe, Sharon Kroger, Gene Gettys, Jane Smith, Kelli

Miller, Tim Miller, Doug D'Arcy

Present Electronically: Roger Bissen and Mark Allen

The Chairman called the meeting to order.

It was moved by Kroger and seconded by Schaben to approve the agenda. The motion carried unanimously.

No conflicts of interest were stated.

Mark Allen, Project Architect with Shive-Hattery, was present electronically to discuss the Community Center Feasibility Study for Veterans Memorial Auditorium and the C.G. Therkildsen Activity Center. The committee reviewed the study and discussed next steps. Due to the significant amount of information to consider, the committee chose to follow-up in one month. The next meeting will be held Thursday, March 25, 2021 at 11:30 a.m.

The committee discussed a property at 811 Willow, which the city acquired last fall. The property is not eligible for a controlled burn due to its proximity to other structures. It was noted that some communities have taken redevelopment proposals from interested parties.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Jane Smith, Recording Secretary

"These minutes are as recorded by the City Clerk and are subject to Council approval at the next regular meeting."